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Comments: [External Email]Overhaul of the Northwest Forest Plan

 

You don't often get email from ibrown1779@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

<https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification> 

[External Email] 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

Please maximize keeping old and mature growth forests! The little we have left should be preserved for people

and the planet and long term economic benefits. 

 

Best,

Ian Brown

Seattle, WA

 


